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Members Present:      Staff Present: 

Chairman Brian Savo     Sal Brancati, Director 

Vice-Chairman Janet Cianelli     

Commissioner Wendy Bellmore    Public Present: 

Commissioner Joseph Vellali    None 

Commissioner Rick Famiglietti     

 

Chairman Savo called the meeting to order at 7:01 P.M. All in attendance recited the 

Pledge of Allegiance.  Roll was called and a quorum was present.   

  

Public Comment 

None 

 

Approval of Minutes 

Commissioner Bellmore made a MOTION to accept the minutes of the February 18th 

meeting and Vice-Chairman Cianelli seconded.  All were in favor, none were opposed 

and none abstained.  MOTION CARRIED.   

 

Old Business 

Commissioner Famiglietti stated that he received an email about a ramp request and 

that the person requesting it was told that the program was complete.  Director Brancati 

said that isn’t correct and he will be making sure that the person who requested it will 

be contacted.  Commissioner Bellmore asked about the hearing impaired device for the 

Town buildings.  She will speak to someone at the Wilson Company and get something 

in writing.  Commissioner Bellmore made a MOTION to move forward getting estimates 

for the device and Vice-Chair Cianelli seconded.  All were in favor, none were opposed 

and none abstained.  MOTION CARRIED   

There was also discussion about the possibility of using Urban Renewal funds if 

necessary and Director Brancati explained the Small Cities Program to the commission.  

Commissioner Famiglietti stated that his Director will be in attendance at the May 

meeting for any questions the commission had regarding the requirements and what is 

available to fit the needs for hearing assistance.  
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New Business 

Commissioner Vellali state that sometimes meetings overlap and suggested changing to 

another date.  A discussion was held and the decision was to keep the meetings status 

quo unless there is a conflict.   

 

 

There being no other business to come before the agency, a MOTION was made to 

adjourn the meeting at 7:28 by Commissioner Vellali and seconded by Commissioner 

Bellmore.  All were in favor, none were opposed and none abstained.  MOTION 

CARRIED 

 

 

The next meeting will be held on May 19th at 7:00 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Linda S. LaLuna 

Clerk 


